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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Ref No. 03/25 Issued. 09/05/2025 
The St Helena Maritime Authority hereby gives notice: 

Papanui Wreck - ISO Danger Mark - W FL (2) 8s - Buoy back in position 

 
The missing Isolated Danger Mark (Ref 02/25 NTM) is now back in service and in position on the Papanui Wreck.  
 
 

 
 
Many thanks to the team from FV John Melliss for finding the buoy out at the Sea Mount / Bonaparte areas, very 
much appreciated by Saint Helena Port Control.  

 
 

NAME: 
Simon Lee –  Harbour Master  
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